
  

 

Hello TVSC Members 

Yeah PIZZA NIGHT is Monday April 18. Doors open at 5:15 La Hacienda Rec 
Center 
ONLY TICKETED MEMBERS WILL BE ALLOWED  TO ATTEND 
Do not forget your tickets.  See you on Monday. 

  

 

 

At the May 2 meeting there will be another dance lesson offered for the 
River Waltz. Scott Roberts, dance instructor has volunteered to teach us. 
From 5:50-6:30. 
Thank you Scott 
 
Thanks to VP Art Schafeer for your work during my absence. 
 
Mary Ann Bale, President TVSingles Club 

  

 


